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TO:	Dr. Abbes Amira 


	School of Computer Science/ECIT 


	The Queen's University of Belfast


	University Road BELFAST BT7 1NN United Kingdom





FROM:	Head, NASA Office of Logic Design





SUBJECT:	Talk and Paper for the 8th MAPLD International Conference








Your papers were accepted for presentation at the 8th MAPLD International Conference, September 7-9, 2005.  The conference, targeted towards design engineers of military and aerospace electronics systems, will be held in Washington, D.C. at the Ronald Reagan Building and International Trade Center.  The conference also includes, with a separate registration, four seminars on September 6, 2005, which you may choose to participate in.





"High Speed Energy Efficient Architectures for Finite Ridgelet Transform"


"FPGA Implementation of Reduced Bit Plane Motion Estimation"





You or your organization will be responsible for all expenses related to your trip and conference registration.  Your presentation and paper will be published as part of the Conference Proceedings and, if you choose, MAPLD will assist you in publishing your paper in a peer-reviewed Journal.





Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.  I wish you a pleasant trip and look forward to seeing you next September.





Best regards,














______________________


       Richard B. Katz
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